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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 Mufti days 

 

The PTFA Christmas Fair is fast approaching, we will be holding 1 mufti day to support          
them. 

 

 Friday 24th November      Donations of sweets, chocolate and Christmas biscuits for  Years  3,4,5 & 6  

                                            Decorate and fill a cup for  Nursery, Reception and Years 1 & 2  

 

In addition to this we are also having a Christmas Mufti Day on  Tuesday 19th December where children can 
wear Christmas Jumpers for their Class Parties and also our Christmas Dinner .  

Year 1 & 2 Football 

 

 

Well done to our Year 1 and 2 girls who attended a KS1 girls’ football hosted by Crystal Palace at 

Selhurst Sports Arena Astroturf. They had lots of fun and were great at ambassadors for         

Tweeddale. Thank you to Ms Barbury for driving the minibus!  

Christmas Card Competition 

 

Congratulations to Stella in Year 4 for winning a Runners up prize in the Tom Brake             
Christmas Card Competition, a fantastic achievement. Well done 

School Photographs 

 

Please remember that children will be having their photos taken on Monday 20th November . Full 
school uniform to be worn please.  
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Dates for your diary 

 
Monday 20th November                            Individual School Photographs 

Wednesday 22nd November              Year 5 Globe Trip 

 

Friday 1st December                           PTFA Christmas Fair  3.30-5.30pm 

Monday 11th December                      Years 5&6 Christmas Carols at St Peters Church 6-7pm 

Tuesday 12th December                     Years 3 &4 Christmas Carols at St Peters Church 6-7pm 

Thursday 14th December                    Nursery, Reception, Years 1&2 Carols in the school playground  

                                                             From 6-7pm 

Friday 15th December                         Christmas Jumper Day 

Tuesday 19th December                     Christmas Dinner Day and Christmas Mufti Day (Christmas Jumpers) 

Wednesday 20th December                Break up for Christmas at 2.00pm 

2018 

Wednesday 3rd  January                    Inset Day 

Thursday 4th January                         Back to school 

 

 

Parking 

 

There have been some safety concerns from residents  regarding the way parents are parking                           
dangerously  outside of the school at the start and end of  the school day. Can we please ask you to park legally. 
If you cannot park outside of the school parking is available in the David Weir Centre. 

Reception Food Tasting Afternoon 

 

Thank you to all the parents who cooked for Reception on Thursday. The children really enjoyed tasting foods 
from different cultures.  

Future dates are available on our website  

Class Assemblies Timetable 2017/18 

 

All Assemblies will take place on a Thursday and start at 
9.10am. Please come along and support your childs class. 

 

 

30th November Y1 Monkeys  

7th December Y6 Kestrels  

14th December Y4 Wombats  

11th January Y3 Turtles  

18th January Y2 Badgers  

25th January Y5 Jaguars  

1st February Y2 Pandas  

8th February Y6 Eagles  

22nd February Y4 Polar Bears  

1st March Y3 Puffins  

8th March Y1 Hedgehogs  

Word of the week 

 

Foundation Stage and Year 1……….Enjoy 

Years 2-6………………………………..Relish 

New Website 

 

Please take a look at our new Website. It has 
been a    working progress and is now up and 
running. Please take a look. 

http://www.tweeddaleprimary.sutton.sch.uk/ 

Email Address and Telephone Numbers 

 

Please can you let the office know if you have a new email 
address or telephone number. 

Thank you 



Tweeddale Girls Football Team 

 

Congratulations to our Girls Football Team on their win against St Dunstan’s Primary School. 

 

 

On the 10
th
 of November we played against St. Dunstan’s Primary School. 

In the first half Tilly scored 2 and they didn’t score any goals. In the second half they scored 2 and Lucy scored 1 
so it was 3-2.WE WON!!!!! Someone got injured in defence and a sub went in defence for her. Well done to Tilly, 
Lucy and our goalie Holly. Someone’s shoe came off while they tried to kick the ball. 

 Holly, Caroline, Esther, Harmony, Megan, Tallulah, Jayla, Lois Lucy, Ella, Lacey and Tilly 

Headteachers Award 

 

Alfie           Yr 4 For making a 3D drum kit at home. 

Daniel          Butterfly   For reading using phonemes and diagraphs. 

Ola   Yr4         For making a musical dictionary for homework. 

Stewart            Yr4        For inventing a new band name and logo. 

Nabisha          Yr2         For learning her 6x and 7x tables. 

Tilly          Yr4        For making 3D models of a guitar and a drum. 

Mariah             Yr3         For tie dying her t shirt yellow using turmeric powder for homework. 

Marc                Yr4      For sharing his piano playing and making a recycled percussion instrument orchestra.  

Stella           Yr4         Excellent homework including making chocolate crepes and inventing a ring xylophone. 

Olivia               Yr3         For tie dying her t shirt with a wide variety of colours for homework. 

Hana                Yr3        For recording in photographs how she made chocolate brownies at home. 

Ryan                Yr4       For reading every day and putting a lot of effort into all his homework projects. 

Zachary           Yr3        For creating a tie dyed t shirt at home with beetroot and carrot juice. 

Hana                Yr3       For creating a tie dyed t shirt at home and for writing a report about 7 different fruits. 

Alex                 Yr3      For creating a tie dyed t shirt at home with beetroot and kiwi fruit. 

Archie              Yr3      For making short bread at home and sharing with his class. 

Tyler                 Yr4      For making an animal themed rain stick. 

Alex                  Yr5      For his model of the Tower of London 

Geoff                Yr5  For a wonderfully written letter inspired by Macbeth. 

Levi                  Yr5 For his model of a Tudor axe. 

Harley              Yr5 For his model of Tower Bridge. 

Abbie Mae        Yr5  For writing a fabulous letter inspired by Lady Macbeth. 

Jack Ho            Yr5 For amazing progress and effort in writing. 

Khadija             Yr4 For always being helpful in the library. 

Ronnie              Yr1 For his 1 more and 1 less work. 

Zaynab             Yr5 For her model of the Tower of London. 

Jack He            Yr5  For his model of Tudor jewellery. 

Lewis H            Yr3  For trying hard with his handwriting. 

Lacey A            Yr5  For researching the Tudor rose and making one with Hama beads. 

Sean                 Yr5  For his model of the Tower of London. 

Lacie                  Yr5          For writing a fantastic letter to Lady Macbeth. 

Peter                  Yr5          For creating a super Tudor inspired board game. 

Amalia                Yr5          For creating a Tudor themed snakes and ladders game. 

Szymon              Yr4          For making a fantastic drum kit from tins and balloons for homework. 

Callum                Yr4          For making panpipes out of PVC pipes for homework. 



Attendance for week ending Friday 17th November 2017 


